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Welcome back to a fantastic first week back. It's been brilliant; a big thank you to every one 
for their contributions in making it such a success and run so smoothly. The children have 
been amazing. I am hoping it won't be long until this new normal feels normal. Please 
remember the wearing of PE kits all day on certain days start next week (please see later on in 
the newsletter for specific PE days). Please do contact the school if you have any concerns or 
questions.  
Next week we welcome the Reception children for 3 stay and play afternoon. We look 
forward to welcoming them and hope their time at Charing is a special one that they 
remember. Also from next Friday afternoon, we are aiming for celebration worship to return 
but slightly differently to normal. It will be held via zoom across classes, technology 
dependent; parents will be invited to join the zoom meeting if their child is receiving a 
certificate. 
Could parents please note if they are thinking of jetting away over half term, that children's 
absence will be recorded as unauthorised (and potentially fined) if they have to quarantine on 
return and this is known beforehand.  
Have a great weekend and we look forward to next week. 
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We would like to send a heartfelt thankyou 

and goodbye to Mrs Gunther. Mrs Gunther has 

been a volunteer here at Charing for many 

years and her support and passion for the 

children’s learning will be greatly missed. We 

wish her well in her new home. 
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     Coffee, cake and a catch-up!!!                          

Please join Mrs Hawkins for a socially distanced coffee, cake and a catch-up on Friday 11th 

September from 2.30pm, on the grass at the front of the school – weather dependent.  If 

possible, please can you bring your own mug/travel cup. We look forward to seeing you 

then. 
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Badgers Class! 

Please can you bring in any old spare 

plugs you have at home by next 

Friday. We will be learning how to 

wire a plug! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new school prayer 

Father God, 

Thank you for our school. 

Help us to: 

Grow in CONFIDENCE 

Learn with DETERMINATION 

Live by FAITH 

Build good FRIENDSHIPS and 

Show RESPECT to all. 

Amen 
 

Reading books! 

Your child will have 

brought home a book 

today. Please don’t worry 

if this is not the right 

reading level for your 

child. We will be assessing 

them over the next few 

weeks when they will 

then be given the 

appropriate book. 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=bzoO1tZJ&id=478D27BE181E7ACD05868A91F0DF2100E58172C3&thid=OIP.bzoO1tZJmZgFZ0XjRV9KUwHaIL&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fmedia.istockphoto.com%2fvectors%2fplug-wiring-vector-id487691467%3fk%3d6%26m%3d487691467%26s%3d612x612%26w%3d0%26h%3d1VTPYF3qJ8ToMSD8DKDX9XZQ8IcHdhS9PyR8nnLGv-I%3d&exph=612&expw=554&q=Pin+Plug+clip+art&simid=608017217094487300&ck=0EC789C7A90493E290F2B4D311DB3F44&selectedIndex=11&adlt=strict&FORM=IRPRST
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Don’t forget that your child will need to wear their PE kit to school on their class PE 

day. Please see a reminder of those days below. 

Class PE days 
Owls Mondays and Thursdays 

Badgers Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Foxes Mondays and Wednesdays 
Squirrels Wednesdays and Fridays 
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Meet the team! 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Horsford and Miss Reeve to 

our team. 

Here is a reminder and update of our team here at Charing 

Our Senior Leadership Team 

Mr Tom Bird – Head of School 

Mrs Ros Golden – Assistant Head of School 

Mrs Izzy Hammond – SENCO 

Mrs Angela Matthews – Consultant Head 

Our Middle Leadership Team    Our Support Team  

Mrs Azra Thompson      Mrs Alice Hawkins – Family Liaison Officer 

Mrs Sarah Siddiqui       Mrs Sarah Halliday – Office Administrator 

 

 

Rabbits Class      Foxes Class 

Mrs Ros Golden – Teacher     Mrs Azra Thompson – Teacher  

Mrs Tracey Nunn – Higher Level TA    Miss Leanne Humphries – Teacher  

Miss Leo Reeve – Schools Direct Student  Ms Kate Axon – TA   

Squirrels Class      Badgers Class 

Miss Emily MacMillan – Teacher    Mrs Hannah Horsford – Teacher  

Mrs Sheila Young – TA      Mrs Nikki Hodson – TA 

Miss Julie Glover – TA  

        Owls Class  

Mr Tom Bird - Teacher 

Mrs Sarah Siddiqui – Teacher  

Miss Lisa Bloomsmar – Higher Level TA 

 

 

 


